Headteacher: Mrs H L Millett

1st March 2022

Dear Parent / Carer

## Year 10 Subject Parents' Evening

We received overwhelmingly positive feedback from parents / carers about our virtual parents' evenings last year. 93% of our parents / carers who completed our feedback wanted this system to remain in place. Considering your views, we will be hosting our Year 10 Subject Parents' Evening virtually.

The event will take place on **Tuesday 15th March 2022** with appointments starting from 3:30pm. We very much hope that you will be able to join us, along with your child. You will meet the subject teachers to discuss your child's progress. You will also find out how to further assist your child throughout this crucial year.

The school will be using the same system we introduced last year, allowing you to easily book your online appointments. This allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive an email confirming your bookings.

Appointments are now open and will close on Tuesday 15th March 2022 at 3:30pm.

For instructions on how to book your appointments, please <u>click here.</u>

As Head of Year, Mrs Brosnan is available for appointments. We may request that you make an appointment with her if we have a specific issue we would like to address with you. However, if you would like to make an appointment regarding a specific pastoral need you wish to discuss, please contact <a href="mailto:admin@stokesleyschool.org">admin@stokesleyschool.org</a>.

If you are unable to make an appointment with a member of staff, please let our admin team know. We will then ask staff if they have any concerns. If there are, we will share these with you after the event.

If you have any concerns about making virtual appointments or require any further support with bookings please contact <a href="mailto:admin@stokesleyschool.org">admin@stokesleyschool.org</a>. If you have any queries regarding anything else covered in this letter, please contact our Head of Year 10, Mrs DM Brosnan, on <a href="mailto:d.brosnan@stokesleyschool.org">d.brosnan@stokesleyschool.org</a> or myself on <a href="mailto:i.darbyshire@stokesleyschool.org">i.darbyshire@stokesleyschool.org</a>.

Following our parental voice in December, some parents/carers wanted to know how the old grading system for GCSE and Level 2 Vocational courses linked to the current system. We have created a document to explain this, please <u>click here</u> for this information.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Jane Darbyshire Deputy Headteacher

STOKESLEY SCHOOL, STATION ROAD, STOKESLEY, NORTH YORKSHIRE TS9 5AL

www.stokesleyschool.org

01642 710050



